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Monday 31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On behalf of the school team and governors we would like to wish those 
celebrating the end of Ramadan a joyous and peaceful Eid Mubarak! 

 

Our church visit last Friday went well. Reverend Penny and members of the congregational church 
spoke about the importance of Easter and how it is celebrated.  

 

An enormous thank you to the Friends of Highwood who created the 
Mother’s and Other’s Secret Shopping Room. Many children 
purchased gifts for their loved ones. We hope you enjoyed 
celebrating the day yesterday.  

 

This Friday 4th April is Mad Hair Day. Pupils can go crazy with their hair design! There is a £1 
donation for this to the Friends which you are able to pay on the Gateway.  

I hope that you, and all staff and pupils have a wonderful Easter Break.                                                         
Thank you all for your support over the term, whether it was to attend a trip, a workshop, help out 
during Science week or hear readers. It is never taken for granted and always very much appreciated. 

We will end the term on Friday 4th April at 2.00pm. 

We will return on Wednesday 23rd April.  

Best wishes, 
Bindu Rai 
Headteacher  

 


